
Department of Military and 
Veterans Affairs 

  FMO Design and Construction 
  57024 Roosevelt Rd

      PO Box 5169 
JBER, AK 99505 

Email: mvafmocontracts@alaska.gov  Issue Date: 10/23/24

ATTN: Vendors 

RE: Project Name:   BAAF Bldg.# 47420 Boiler Replacement 
Project Number: 02A7024020 
Project Location:    JBER, Alaska 

Addendum # (3) 

This addendum forms a part of the contract documents and modifies the original drawings and/or 
specifications for the subject work. In case of conflicts between this addendum and previously issued 
documents, this addendum shall take precedence. 

  Question from Contractor:  How much Glycol will be needed? 

 Answer: We have decided to use Water instead of Glycol. 

This addendum is considered part of the Invitation to Bid (ITB) and is to be acknowledge on your 
proposal. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, scott.stewart@alaska.gov 

End of Addendum 
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